
 

 

 

 

 

 
June 6, 2013 
 
Chair and Members 
Planning and Environment Committee 
 
Re: North Routledge Park Industrial Area 
 
I respectfully ask that the Civic Administration be requested to undertake a review of the current 
zoning of the North Routledge Park industrial area to determine if it would be appropriate to 
amend the zoning to reflect the current uses in the area.   
 
The area currently contains a number of non-industrial uses that are commercial recreational in 
nature, which may or may not be recognized under the current zoning. As such, a review of the 
appropriateness of the current zoning is warranted.  
 
I will be available to address any questions that may arise as a result of this request. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Matt Brown 
Councillor Ward 7 
 
  


